Agenda Item G.1
Attachment 5
November 2017

Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov>

Fwd: PFMC Opinion on H.R. 3916 from Congressman Jimmy Panetta

PFMC Comments - NOAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Fri, Oct 13, 2017 at 10:40 AM
To: Jennifer Gilden <Jennifer.Gilden@noaa.gov>
Cc: Chuck Tracy <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>, dcrabbe@comcast.net

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Bahe, Tori <Tori.Bahe@mail.house.gov>

Date: Fri, Oct 13, 2017 at 10:35 AM

Subject: PFMC Opinion on H.R. 3916 from Congressman Jimmy Panetta
To: "pfmc.comments@noaa.gov" <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov>

Cc: "dcrabbe@comcast.net" <dcrabbe@comcast.net>

Hello Pacific Fisheries Management Council,

| hope this message finds you well. | work for Congressman Jimmy Panetta (CA-20) and handle his ocean and natural
resources portfolio.

On Thursday, October 12t the House Natural Resources Committee discussed H.R. 3916, the Federally Integrated
Species Health Act. | was hoping to receive an opinion from the PFMC on your take of the bill and if this would be helpful
or harmful for salmon. My boss is interested on how this will impact salmon management in California, since many of our
constituents fish salmon.

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have additional follow up questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best,

Tori

Tori Bahe, M.S.

Knauss Sea Grant Marine Science Policy Fellow
Congressman Jimmy Panetta (CA-20)

228 Cannon HOB

202-225-2861

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR 97220

Phone: 503-820-2280

Toll Free: 1-866-806-7204





